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Georgetown University Medical Center

ATTN: Matthew F. Mchulty, Jr., Sc.U.
Chancellor

Radiation Control Office

Room 305 Kober-Cogan Building

3750 Reservoir Road, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20007

Gentlemen:

Application Dated January 18, 1985 for Renewal of Byproduct
Material License 08-01709-06 and our Request for the License
Fee Dated February 11, 1985.

This refers to the subject application and our letter (copy enclosed)
in which we notified you that an additional fee of $80 was required.

Please be advised that, unless we hear from you within 30 days from the
date of this letter, we will consider your application as being abandoned.

The submission of any future applications with the prescribed fee would
not be affected by this action.

Sincerely,
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Glenda Jackson

License Fee Management Granch
Office of Administration
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